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M. Mauroy on Franco-British Relations

Sir Philip de Zulueta, Chairman of the British Section of
the Franco-British Countil, was in Paris on 15 June on Council
business. The French Prime Minister invited him to a small
working lunch. You may like to know that Sir Philip has written
to"say that M. Mauroy appeared very pleased by his experience in
Edinburgh and particularly by the opportunity of talks with
Mrs Thatcher. He was glad of the chance to get to know her a
little better. Sir Philip said that M. Mauroy seemed genuinely
interested in improving Franco-British relations and in the work
of the Franco-British Council.
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